PHR Minister of State

From: Elisa Johnston <ejohnston@govhouse.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2017 11:05 AM

To: phr.mos@principality-hutt-river.org

Cc: Muriel Button

Subject: GOVERNMENT HOUSE RSVP - Principality of Hutt River Function, 11 February 2017
Our Ref: 265/14463

Dear Prince Graeme

Thank you for your kind letter of 25 January 2017 inviting Her Excellency the Honourable Kerry Sanderson AC,
Governor of Western Australia, to attend the function in the Principality of Hutt River on 11 February 2017 at
2.00pm.

Her Excellency regrets that she is unable to be with you for this occasion but sends her best wishes.

Kind Regards
Elisa

Elisa Johnston

Executive Assistant

Govemor’s Establishment

Government House, St Georges Terrace, PERTH WA 6000
Ph: (08) 9429 9194 | Email: ejohnston@govhouse, wa.gov.au
www.govhouse. wa.gov.au | W @GovHouse WA

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email is confidential and is not for distribution without the author’s prior
consent.



